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December 9, 2022

Guidance Counselor
Forsyth High School
PO Box 319
Forsyth, MT 59327

Dear Guidance Counselor,

The Midland Empire Chapter of Credit Unions will be offering two $1,000 scholarships in the spring
of 2023 for students wanting to attend college. One scholarship will be awarded to a traditional
student, defined as a graduating high school senior or someone in college with less than a three-
year gap since high school. The other will be awarded to a non-traditional student, defined as
someone who has been out of school for at least three years. These scholarships apply to any
accredited college, graduate school, or secondary education facility.

The main requirement to qualify for a scholarship is to be a member of one of the following credit
unions:

Altana Federal Credit Union www.altanafcu.org

Billings Federal Credit Union  www.billingsfcu.org

Montana Health Federal Credit Union www.montanahealthfcu.org
Rimrock Credit Union www.rimrockcu.org

SEG Federal Credit Union  www.segfcu.org

Sky Federal Credit Union www.skyfcu.org

Valley Credit Union www.valleyfcu.com

| have enclosed a number of scholarship applications for your students. They can also access
applications at the websites listed above. The application may be photocopied, if needed. All
applications must be submitted to their credit union no later than March 1, 2023. Once we have
compiled all the applications, the review process will be completed, and winners will be contacted
by April 1, 2023.

Each student that receives a scholarship will be acknowledged during our April credit union chapter
meeting. Should you have any questions feel free to contact me at bscala@valleyfcu.com.

Cordially,

Bk Jeota

Brandon Scala
President of Midland Empire Chapter of Credit Unions
Enclosures



